
Headteacher’s Message 

I hope you had a good half term break. Just a reminder that due to the General 

Election on the 4th July, school will be closed to all children on this day as we 

are being used as a polling station. 

Please do keep an eye each week on the ‘Dates for your Diary’ page. It is        

updated regularly with dates for this half term, which is a very busy one! I have 

now added the dates for the Y6 leavers’ worship and pizza party.  

Well done to our Y4 children, who have completed their multiplication check 

this week. They have approached it with maturity and calmness and given their 

very best. We’re all really proud of you! 

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: thankfulness 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

10.06.24—Y1 Phonics 

Screening Check week 

17.06.24—Y2 at Lytham 

Windmill 

19.06.24—Sports Day 

(EYFS & KS1 AM/ KS2 PM 

more details to follow) 

20.06.24—EYFS at ‘Bring 

Yer Wellies’ 

28.06.24—Reserve sports 

day 

01.07.24—03.07.24—Y6 

at Tower Wood 

04.07.24—School closed 

to pupils—Polling Station 

18.07.24—Y6 Leavers’ 

Worship—2pm 

22.07.24—Y6 Pizza        

Party—6pm 

 

 

 

Newsletter Number 32 — 07.06.24  
 
@cop_lane          Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 

PTFA News 

More information about upcoming events will be coming out after half term. 

More information on the ’Fund Raisin’ challenge can be found on p.4.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that the 6th June is the 80th anniversary of 

the Battle of Normandy, the day in 1944 when Allied forces from thirteen countries stormed five 

beaches in Normandy, France. This marked the beginning of the end of World War II. A World 

War II veteran, Henry Rice, who is 98 from Surrey, has called for schools to teach children more 

about D-Day 1944. He believes that by learning about the history of it, they could urge politicians 

to avoid wars. The children considered the question: “Can remembering difficult times help shape 

a better future?’’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

      Reflection Time 

   ‘Every time I think of you, I give thanks to my God.’                                                               

                                                                                 Philippians 1:3                                                                                 

This week in our worship, our theme has been thinking about people who help us. The Bible tells us that when St Paul 
wrote letters to his friends, he often began by thanking God for them and all they meant to him. We thought about our 
school community and all those who we can thank God for because of the difference they make to all of us day by day. 
The Bible and other books of faith often remind us that we should care not just about ourselves, but also about other 
people. Most of us are very lucky to have so many people who help us in our lives. Therefore, we should be thankful to 
them all.  

 



 

 

Whole school photography 

 

Just a reminder that a photographer will be in on Monday 17th June 2024 to take photos to       

refresh the school website. If you do not want your child’s photo to be potentially used on the    

website, please fill out the form using the link: https://forms.office.com/e/HbbqshyBLS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The NHS Guidance, ‘Is my child too ill for school?’ has information on the most common 

illnesses. It can be found here: https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-

school/ 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/HbbqshyBLS
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/






 

 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are :- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Y1, Y3 & Y6 this week!!! 

 

 

 

EYFS 96.7% 

YR 1 98.7% 

YR 2 97% 

YR 3 98.7% 

YR 4 98.1% 

YR 5 97.3% 

YR 6  98.7% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Kit Reminder 

 

The uniform policy for PE kit is below. Children 
should only be wearing PE kit on PE days and on 
days where they have an extra-curricular sports 
club.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and               
cooperation.  

 

Mrs Bell & Mr Ashmore 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




